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How to support children  
in the early years  
get a great start

Loving and secure 
relationships

Support parent friendly  
policies and work practices

Healthy food  
and environments Create safe, child-friendly spaces

Opportunities for  
play and discovery

Get involved with local  
events for children

Positive and inclusive  
communities

Encourage employees to connect and  
be active in their local communities

A sense of belonging Celebrate Children’s Week  
in your workplace

Access to services  
and support

Offer your meeting room to a  
local early years service to use

For more ideas visit www.b4.education.tas.gov.au 


